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Second regular session 2025 

Comments by Germany UNFPA country/regional office response to comments 

Germany thanks UNFPA for the effective donor leadership within 

Armenia concerning GBV and SRHR. 

Thank you for your kind words and appreciation. We deeply 

appreciate your recognition and, more importantly, your 

invaluable partnership and trust. Advancing GBV and 

strengthening SRHR are shared priorities, and your trust and 

collaboration have been instrumental in our progress in 

Armenia. 

 

We look forward to continuing this meaningful work together. 

We appreciate the close cooperation between UNFPA and the German 

global project FAST (Feminism in Action for Structural 

Transformation) within its Armenian component.  

Thank you for acknowledging the close cooperation between 

UNFPA and the German global project “Feminism in Action 

for Structural Transformation (FAST)” within its Armenian 

component. We greatly value the close collaboration with the 

FAST initiative and are proud to be working together toward 

structural transformation in Armenia. We highly appreciate the 

effective working relationship we have established and look 

forward to continuing our impactful cooperation. 
______________ 


